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Friday, January 6, 2017 ð  Service 8:00 PM 

Saturday, January 7 ð Torah Study & Service 9:30 AM  

Havdallah Service ð 6:15 PM 

 

VAYIGASH 

Torah Portion:  Genesis 44:18-47:27 

Haftarah:  Ezekiel 37:15-28 

 

 

Friday, January 13 ð Service 8:00 PM 

Saturday, January 14 ð Torah Study & Service 9:30 AM 

 

VAYECHI 

Torah Portion:  Genesis 47:28-50:26 

Haftarah:  I Kings 2:1-12 

 

 

Friday, January 20 ð Service 8:00 PM 

Saturday, January 21 ð Torah Study & Service 9:30 AM 

 

SHEMOT 

Torah Portion:  Exodus 1:1-6:1 

Haftarah:  Isaiah 27:6-28:13;29:22 -23 

 

 

Friday, January 27 ð Service 8:00 PM 

Saturday, January 28 ð Torah Study 9:30 AM 

 

VAERA 

Torah Portion:  Exodus 6:2-9:35 

Haftarah:  Isaiah 66:1-24 
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A WORD TO THE WISE  

R A B B I  JA Y  H .  R O S E N B A U M  

   

At the beginning of the New Year we often take personal stock of our emotional assets and liabilities.  We want to do 
better, we want to feel better.  Therefore, in this the first bulletin of the New Year let me suggest a few steps one can 
take toward better emotional health in the coming months. 

 

But before I do let me say that you are important, special and held in the high esteem by me and Amy, Michelle, Jordan, 
Dylan, Ryan, Liam and I wish you, your family and loved ones a happy, healthy and fulfilling New Year of Peace. 

 

SEVEN STEPS TO GREATER SELF ESTEEM 

 

I. Comparing yourself unfavorably to others.  There will always be people who appear to be prettier, 
more handsome, richer, luckier and better educated.  So whatõs the point?  We are all created equal in the 
eyes of God, and we are all created different to serve God in special ways.  In fact, there are, Jewish mystics 
who believe, that the reason the Messiah is delayed is because at least one of us is not trying hard enough to 
serve the Almighty in his own way.  

 

II.  Feeling you wonõt amount to much unless:   

SOMEONE FALLS FOR YOU 

MARRIES YOU 

NEEDS YOU 

YOU EARN A GREAT DEAL OF MONEY  

PEOPLE APPEAR IMPRESSED WITH YOUR ACHIEVEMENTS   

 

III.  Thinking you must please everyone.  You must first please yourself, and thereafter only those people 
you care about.  People who try to please everyone end-up pleasing no one. 

 

IV. You set unreasonable goals for yourself.   Lower your standards to improve your performance.  You 
can always advance beyond today and tomorrow if you want to.  

 

V. You are looking for the meaning of life.  Life is not a meaning, it is an opportunity.  You can only find 
the meaning of life at the end of it.  Life is made up of meaningful experiences, mainly of short duration, but 
repeatable. 

 

VI. You are bored.  If you are bored, you are boring to be with.  If you are ever bored, donõt tell anyone.   
It is especially unattractive to bemoan how you donõt like yourself or that you have nothing to do, and for 
people will say to you, if you have nothing to do, òpleaseó donõt do it here. 

 

 

òADVICE FOR THE NEW YEARó 
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VII.  You decide your fate is determined by forces outside of yourself.  Mainly and in truth, you are in        
control of your own life.  Now the question is, how can we feel good about ourselves?  Well here are a few 
suggestions People who feel good about themselves, are attractive to others because they donõt exploit      
others, and are not available for exploitation.  They also share some of the following characteristics: 

 

 They are:      7).   HAVE A SENSE OF THEIR OWN SPECIAL MISSION 

1).  ENTHUSIASTIC      8).    CAN BEGIN AGAIN  

2).   HAVE A SENSE OF HUMOR    9).    TURN THEIR MISTAKES INTO LESSONS 

3).   HAVE INTERESTS     10).  OPTIMISTIC & ENERGETIC 

4).   LIKE BEING HELPFUL    11).  WILLING TO TAKE RISKS 

5).   ARE UNSELFISH     12).  KNOW HOW TO LISTEN  

6).   DONõT MAKE FUN OF OTHERS   13).  EXUDE SELF-CONFIDENCE  

 

Our final note to the parents among us, raise your children to like themselves.  Thatõs the most important thing.    

Donõt criticize them for things that they cannot change.  Donõt force them to excel in areas where they have no interest 

or talent.  Praise their uniqueness in small ways every day.  Children who like themselves grow into adults who like 

themselves. 

 

Rabbi Rosenbaum with students of our High School 

Program together with Jeffrey Price, Upper School 

Educator, conducted a Chanukah Service at  the 

Bristal Assisted Living Facility in North Woodmere on 

Monday, December 12, 2016. 

PLEASE JOIN US ON WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 25, 2017 7:00 PM AT WHICH TIME TEMPLE ISRAEL OF  
LAWRENCE, THE CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF CYPRUS AND THE CONSULATE GENERAL  
OF ISRAEL IN NEW YORK WILL PRESENT: 
 

WŜǿƛǎƘ wŜŦǳƎŜŜǎ ƛƴ /ȅǇǊǳǎ 9ƴ wƻǳǘŜ ǘƻ LǎǊŀŜƭ 
Join us for a very special photo exhibit mounted by the Consulate General of Cyprus in New York. This unique exhibit 
depicts the struggle of refugees after the Shoah to make aliyah to Palestine.  

 

Speakers: 

 

H.E. Ambassador Vasilios Philippou  
Consul General of Cyprus in New York  

Amir Sagie  
Deputy Consul General of Israel in New York  
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PR E S I D E N T �·S M E S S A G E 

K E N N E T H  A .  S H A P I RO  
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As we end 2016 and look forward to 2017, we remember all the remarkable Temple Events of this 
past year.  The highlight for me was the inspiring High Holiday services.  It gave us all a chance to 
reflect on ourselves and the progress we have made together at our Temple. We are the last and  
always the very best Reform Congregation in the Five Towns.  We are proud of the many years we 
have led in all aspects of our Temple and community life.  Our children and grandchildren have all 
held a place in our Temple as had past generations . Our Religious School grows and thrives and 
this is our future. 
 
2017 will bring many rewards and challenges.  Early in the New Year we are scheduled to close the 
contract for the sale of our building to the JCC.  This step will insure our future for the next 20 years 
and hopefully beyond. We have had a very close cooperative working relationship with them and we 
are sure this will continue in our new partnership.  In the February Bulletin, I will elaborate more 
about this topic.   
 
We are planning many interesting and enjoyable events for 2017.  Our purely social "Wine and 
Dine"  monthly dinners will continue.  The attendance keeps growing.  The date for our next one is 
Wednesday, January 18th.  The restaurant and more information will follow shortly.  Please phone 
the Temple Office for your reservations. The Rabbi's monthly lunch and lecture series has received 
rave reviews.  The Temple provides a complimentary lunch and the dialogue stimulates the 
mind.  Our Executive Director has started a very interesting lecture series as well.  Please watch   
for announcements.  During the month of May we will have our famous dinner dance.  It is being 
planned now and anyone who wishes to join the committee please phone the Temple Office.  In   
addition there will be Cantorial Concerts,  Guest Speakers, and many religious school activities, 
headed by our director of education, our Cantor Galina. 
 
I have made my New Yearôs resolutions, and I hope you have included Temple Israel in your        
resolutions, by promising to participate as often as possible in our Temple events.  We are a     
Temple Family always there for each and every member, don't just come for the holidays, enjoy     
all the many programs we offer. 
 
As a reminder, anytime is a good time to make a contribution to your Temple to sustain us and   
help move us forward for the New Year.  Please do what you can to continue to help our Temple 
Family.  Your generosity is greatly appreciated. 
 
For our Family, we are looking forward to some great Mitzvahs in 2017, especially the birth of a new 
granddaughter and the marriage of our oldest son. 
 
From my family to yours and the Officers and Trustees, we wish you all the very best for 2017. 


